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From: Ed Cox <ed.cox@ED-COX.COM>

Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 6:10 PM

To: boardclerk@slocleanair.org

Subject: [EXT]Why did State Parks break the law?

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links. 

To SLO Clean Air dot Org. 
I read that State Parks opened the Snowy Plover Exclusion Zone against the mandate of the Coastal Commission. Why can they do this?  We are trying to REDUCE the airborne pollution 
along the coast, not increase it.  
Please hold State Parks accountable. Please take into account thousands of residents, both human and animal, and do not be swayed by a few business owners who profit by letting ATVs 
operate on the sand. Let nature take its course.  
Thank you. 
Ed Cox, Nipomo CA. 
 
Ed Cox 
805-404-9353 
ed.cox@ed-cox.com 
 
 


